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The Editors 

British Ornithologist's Union 

The British Ornithologist's Union (BOU), founded in 1858, is one of the senior ornithological organisations in 
the world and has an international membership. Its principal aim is to encourage the study of birds in Britain 
and throughout the world in order to understand their biology and aid their conservation. The BOU supports 
scientific ornithology, organises conferences and publishes checklists, books (such as The New Dictionary of 
Birds) and the internationally respected journal, Ibis. 

The Union has a long tradition of providing financial support for research and expeditions. It administers the 
David Lack and Landsborough Thomson Trusts, funded by bequests and donations, from which research 
grants are awarded annually to sponsor scientific and conservation projects. 

Most of BOU's support is in the form of small grants (up to a few hundred pounds). Preference is given to 
Union members and to areas of priority. In recent years, priority has been given to supporting work in the 
countries of eastern Europe and northern Asia. The deadline for applications is in January. For further 
information and application forms, please contact: Mrs G. Bonham, Administrator, British Ornithologists' 
Union, c/o Natural History Museum, Akeman Street, Tring, Hertfordshire HP23 6AP, UK. Telephone: +44 
(0)1442 890080, Fax: +44 (0)1442 890693. 
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